
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children: 

Uaitelose Tukumoeatu, Maie 
Aue, Rocky Waaka, Stanfield 
Sok, Bayleighrose Pene, Jaxon 
Lauvi, Aiga Vaeono, Pelenaise 
Fauonuku, Lizzara Olomautu, 

Lofa Huavi, Cassian Otani, 
Wiremu Haddon, Alvin 
Veamatahau, Oryella Faga 
Tuiloma, Lialiai-Rosa Pula, 
Kepueli Fehoko, Talita Sylva, 
Luti Vea, Majesti Edwards, 
Leviticus Kalauni, Zoya Bi, 
Wilfred Antonio, Sunaihri Lata, 
Faith Taikato-Holoia, Nardia 
Dawson, Tyrell Peita, Tuakura 
Solia, Ofa Veamatahau, Kilifi 
Tuipulotu, Myrah 
Gunawardena, Jewel Maeva, 
Xzavier Vaka, Jeremiah Toa, 
Paul Aviata Peleti, Jedidiah 
Epati, Beau Ah Chong, Shavni 
Chand, Neeraf Prasad, Sui 
Aigamaua, Izhaan Hussein, 
Zameel Ali, Lola-Sophia Teina, 
Baylee Tapatuetoa, Angel 
Tere, Jayden Elone, Dallas 
Huia, Keanu Richard, Samneet 
Kaur, Tukio Afeaki, Avni 
Bhana, Constance Whakamau, 
Daniel Leatinuu and Reshav 
Kishore. 
 

PARENT & WHANAU 

CONSULATION 

MEETING 
On Thursday 13th September 
we will be holding a meeting 
to discuss our plans for 

Fairburn School in 2019 and 
the future and would love 
parents & whanau to attend so 
we can hear your ideas & a 
opinions. Times to be 
confirmed. 

Wednesday 22nd August 2018 Term 5, Week 3 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT 
We would just like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for you 
support with last weeks Industrial 
Action Strike. We  know that this 
was inconvenient for parents and 
students alike, but really 

appreciate you supporting our 

teachers. 

STUDENT LED 

CONFERENCES 
We had a fantastic evening of 
student led conferences 
yesterday and it was great to 
see so many parents attend. The 
children are all very proud to 
share their work with you and 
we had the teachers enjoy the 
discussion with you around your 
childs learning. We are looking 
forward to seeing the rest of the 
parents/whanau at tomorrow 
evenings appointments. 
 
 

CLASS & INDIVIDUAL 

PHOTOS 
Its that time of year again for 
our class photos. This year we 
are also taking individual 
pictures. Just a reminder that 
photos MUST be PAID for by 
Monday 27th and  the photo 
envelopes must have the correct 
money in as we do not open the 
envelopes and the photographer 

doesn’t give change. 

 

 

   

COMING UP NEXT 

WEEK… 
As the term flies past the half 

way mark we have lots of things 

planned. Next week we have our 

class and individual photos on 

Monday 27th, on Thursday 30th 

our students will compete in the 

Interschool Rugby Competition 

and then we have lots of fun 

activities planned for Daffodil 

Day next Friday 31st. Flyers will 

be sent home with students with 

more information soon. 

 

AUCKLAND BASKETBALL 

VISITOR 
Over the last two weeks years 3 
– 6 were lucky to have George 
Tapaatoutai from Auckland 
Central Basketball working with 
us. Each class had a session with 
George learning about 

basketball.  

 

The classes worked on dribbling 
and moving with the ball. They 
all had fun and learnt new skills. 
George kindly left some 

basketballs for us to use during 

P.E and lunchtimes.  

Thank you George!  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

THURSDAY 23RD AUGUST 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

 

FRIDAY 24TH AUGUST 

WELCOME ASSSEMBLY  

 

MONDAY 27TH AUGUST 

INDIVIDUAL & CLASS PHOTOS 

 

THURSDAY 30TH AUGUST 

INTERSCHOOL RUGBY 

 

FRIDAY 31ST AUGUST 

DAFFODIL DAY 

 

MON 10TH – FRI 14TH SEPT 

MAORI LANGUAGE WEEK 

 

THURSDAY 13TH SPETEMBER 

PARENT & WHANAU              

CONSULTATION MEETING 

 

FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

MONDAY 15TH OCTOBER 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

MONDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

END OF SCHOOL YEAR 

ww.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

Regards 

 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES:  CANS FOR GOOD Once again Fairburn School is taking part in the 

Watties Cans For Good collection. For every can donated to the school Watties will match them. The 
cans then go to our local Salvation Army Food bank. Please start donating-cans will be collected in 


